
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION  NOTICE 

 
TO:  Pamela O’Neil Purchasing Agent 

 

FROM: Lisa M. Ramundo, Commissioner 

 

DATE: March 18, 2025 

 

RE:  Purchase of a Bobcat Track Loader 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Public Works recommends the purchase of one (1) Bobcat Compact Track Loader from 

Robert H. Finke & Sons. 

The pricing is based on the New York State Contract – PC69396, with a total cost of 

$109,077.60. 

This loader will be incorporated into the Department of Public Works' equipment 

inventory, enhancing operational efficiency across seven subdivisions by reducing wait 

times for equipment availability. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

 

 

LISA  M. RAMUN DO, 
CO M M ISSIO N ER  

 

 

 

 

 

DAN IEL P. MCCOY 
C O U N TY EXEC U TIVE 
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